
To: President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From: Patricia Abbott 
 Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date: April 7, 2025 
 
Re: Ordinance 1979: Addition of Stop Signs  
 
 Ordinance 1979 had first reading at the March 17, 2025, meeting. Upon passage, 
stop signs would be installed at the T-intersection of Allison Road and Donna Drive. 
Both Public Works and Police believe this is in the best interest of safety for the 
Community Estates neighborhood. 
 
 For enforcement to occur, the stop signs must be approved by ordinance and 
properly advertised. Ordinance 1979 has been created for this purpose. Upon passage, the 
necessary advertisement will be placed. 
 
Recommendation: 
 
 By motion and roll call vote, adopt Ordinance 1979 on second reading as 
presented. 


